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From: Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications 

and the Arts <infrastructure.noreply@govcms.gov.au> on behalf of 

infrastructure.noreply@govcms.gov.au

Sent: Monday, 7 October 2024 9:23 AM

To: CleanerCars

Subject: submission to: Proposed New Vehicle Efficiency Standard (Exempt Vehicles) 

Determination 2024 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 7 October 2024

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous
Yes 

Private Submission
No 

 

Short comment
Please do not exempt vehicles with a mass exceeding 3.5 from the fuel efficiency requirement. With these 
vehicles becoming increasingly popular, it makes no sense if they are the ones that do not have to adhere to the 
standards set for everyone else. 

Step 2: Contact details 

 

 

 

Email notification
CleanerCars@infrastructure.gov.au 

Consultation name
Proposed New Vehicle Efficiency Standard (Exempt Vehicles) Determination 2024 


